(From secretary's notebook) (To Prof, Ehrlich, Germany)

: Aug, 27th, 1914,
Dear Ehrlich: )

{
Do you think it would be possible to arrange for the manufacture

of salvarsan in the United States under your direction? I have had letters
and have been asked to commumicate with you through the American Ambassador in
Berlin, Perhadps Flexner has already communicated with you. No doubt the
Rockefeller Institute would undertake the comtrol and arrange that your

financial interests were protected,
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Wm. Osler.
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